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ATTN: Dr. Lynn E. Miner, Ph.D., License No. SUD-231

Director
1217 West Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, W1 53233

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 6,1980, in response to our
letter dated May 21, 1980. In order for your response to be con-
sidered complete, ue require some additional information regarding
the " administrative control" measures you have or are about to in-
stitute. Specifically, those changes involving record control and
centralization, personnel, isotope committee functions and other
modifications as discussed during the inspectica that have or will
facilitate the management control over your licensed activities.

With respect to the first item of noncompliance regarding bioassays,
we have noted those records supplied with your response which were
not available during the inspection. We will correct our records
accordingly. Your additional response to this J etter will be due
in ten days from receipt of this notice.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincerely,

p m-

JamesG.KeppfeY
Director
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